
Headteacher: Mr. I. W. Owens      

 

 
LOOK SMART, THINK SMART, BE SMART.                            

  The Northfield St Nicholas way  

 

          

 
REAch2 Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 08452281. Registered Office Address: Henhurst Ridge Primary 

Academy, Henhurst Ridge, Branston, Burton-Upon-Trent DE13 9SZ;VAT Number: 220886215 

Learning Integrity

Northfield St. Nicholas Primary Academy 
St Margaret’s Road, Lowestoft, Suffolk, NR32 4HN                        

: 01502 563528 
: office@nsnacademy.com                : www.nsnacademy.com 

 
 

 
: www.northfield-st-nicholas.suffolk.sch.uk 

 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss. L. Higgins 

Leadership Enjoyment Responsibility Inspiration Inclusion

                                                                                                                        Wednesday 21st May 2025 

 

IMPORTANT CHANGES TO AFTERSCHOOL CLUB  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carers,  
  
There will be a change to after school club after the half term. Due to rising costs and diminishing 
budgets, we will need to reorganise how we run and administer our after school provision.  
   
Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday will be multisport clubs. Thursday and Friday will be the normal 
after school club in the ICT suite.  
  
The clubs will increase to £3.00 per session.   
  
Children entitled to free school meals will be entitled to 1 free club per week, if they attend more 
there will be a charge of £3.00 per session.  
  
There will be limited spaces for the multisport clubs so it will be on a first come first served basis.  
  
All after school clubs will need to be paid up front, a half term in advance, to secure your child's 
place.   
  
Teacher led clubs which are organised separately, run by named teachers and change throughout the 
academic year are not included. These clubs are often age specific and timings can vary from club to 
club. The teaching staff will continue to promote these clubs directly with parents and pupils in their 
year groups.  
  
If your child is signed up to 1 or more of the sports clubs, we require that they bring their PE kit in a bag 
and leave it on their peg at the start of the week and take it away on a Friday to be washed.   
  
If children are attending just 1 multisport afterschool club a week, they can come to school in their PE 
kit on that day.  
  
Reminder that the school day finishes at 3.15pm for Nursery pm, Reception, year 1,2,3 and 4.  
  
Year 5 & 6 finish at 3.25pm.   
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Please make sure that you are on time to pick your child/ren up as no afterschool club provision will 
be available for these children. Parents who persistently fail to collect their children on time will be 
referred to other agencies in line with our school safeguarding procedures. If you believe that you may 
be late due to an unforeseen, exceptional circumstance, please contact the school office asap so the 
school can ensure there are staff to keep your child safe while you make arrangements to get to pick 
them up.  
  
From September 2025, the school will be providing Multisport clubs M,T,W,Th & F on the above basis, 
as long as the current provider is able to secure the sports coaches to run them.  
  
If you have any questions or queries, please do speak to the Admin team or approach one of the team 
on the doors before or after school and we will try to help with your query.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr. I. W. Owens 
Headteacher 
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